
I understand that the redistricting process is still underway. I also understand that currently, my 
neighborhood (Highland Park West Balcones Area) is part of district 10. Previously, this put us 
with folks in Lake Travis/Lakeway -- which makes no sense since we have completely different 
neighborhood issues. I now understand that the district has been redrawn and now does not 
extend as for west and north -- this is great news. I hope that it stays this way. 
 
We should be part of a district with neighborhoods that share similar concerns, such as those in 
Tarrytown, Allendale, Brykerwoods and Northwest Hills. They are physically close to us and 
also share similar characteristics such as being older, established neighborhoods with close 
proximity to Mopac -- and we share similar issues and concerns, including the development of 
state owned properties, the Mopac Improvement Project, care for public green spaces, schools, 
crime, zoning, infill, short-term rentals, etc.    
  
I hope that you will consider this as the process continues.  

Thanks, 
--Kathy Cloyd 
 


